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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a@er the shipment.Pages Number: 215 Publisher: Tsinghua University. Pub. Date :2009-03-01 version 1.
MasterCAM is the most widely used one of CADCAM so@ware work. Book is based on MasterCAM 9.1 of the Mill
module. detailed MasterCAM 9.1 CAD design and milling. including its basic two-dimensional drawings and
three-dimensional wireframe drawing. surface design. solid modeling. 3D Curve design. form milling. drilling
hole processing. punching processing. graphic processing. surface processing. physical verification. post-
processing program and so on. Book-based CNC milling machine. Deep explain by example the command. and
with a large number of examples of such materials to overcome the current market in order to explain the
command-based. lack of exercises and practice deficiencies. provide readers with detailed. easy to understand
The MasterCAM 9.1 so@ware materials. This book not only as a vocational college of Mechanical Engineering of
materials. machinery industry can be used as training materials and advanced mechanics for the machinery
industry engineering and technical personnel for reference. Contents: Chapter 1 Introduction to the basics
1.1MasterCAM 9.1 1.1.1MasterCAM 9.1 of the application 1.1.2MasterCAM 9.1 features 1.1.3MasterCAM 9.1
hardware requirements and installation work window 1.1.4MasterCAM 9.1 1.2 Introduction 1.2.1 Main Menu
command 1.2.3 Analysis 1.2.2 file menu command screen 1.3 Introduction 1.4 supporting a number of
important concepts and methods of operation Summary Chapter 2-D graphics creation and editing 2.1-
dimensional graphics commands to create a common point 2.1 2.1.1 .2 linear curve 2.1.5 2.1.4 2.1.3 arc
rectangular chamfered 2.1.6 2.1.9 2.1.7 oval 2.1.8 Bounding Box 2.2 two-dimensional polygon graphics editing
dressing 2.2.2 2.2.1 Convert commonly used commands synthesis examples 2.3 Exercises Chapter 3 surface
creation and editing three-dimensional shape-based 3.2 3.1 set perspective. composition. surface composition
and depth of 3.3 to create...
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